
 

Bulletin 140 – 28 April 2022  

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Pop-up vaccination clinics 

Further pop-up vaccination clinics have been confirmed for the next few days. 
Sometimes, opening times may change or clinics are stood down, so please check 
the website for the latest information.  
 

Location Address Dates 
running (Fri 
– Sun unless 
specified) 

Time Doses offered 

Uppingham 
Road 
Methodist 
Church 

178 
Uppingham 
Road,  
Leicester,  
LE5 0QG 

29/04/2022 
 
 
 
 
 
30/04/2022 – 
01/05/2022 
 
 
 

11am - 3pm 
 
 
3pm – 5pm 
 
 
11am – 
5pm 
 
 
 

Friday: 16+, 1st, 2nd, 
3rd, or 1st booster 
doses 
 
Friday: 5+, 1st, 2nd, 
3rd, or 1st booster 
doses 
 
Sat/Sun: 5+, 1st, 2nd, 
3rd, or 1st booster 
doses 

Lidl, 
Coalville 

48 
Thornborough 
Road,  
Coalville,  
LE67 3TH 

29/04/2022 
 
 
 
 
 
30/04/2022 – 
01/05/2022 

11am – 
3pm 
 
 
3pm – 5pm 
 
 
11am – 
5pm 
 
 

Friday: 16+, 1st, 2nd, 
3rd, or 1st booster 
doses 
 
Friday: 5+, 1st, 2nd, 
3rd, or 1st booster 
doses 
 
Sat/Sun: 5+, 1st, 2nd, 
3rd, or 1st booster 
doses 

 
 
 
 

https://www.leicestercityccg.nhs.uk/my-health/coronavirus-advice/coronavirus-vaccine/


World Hand Hygiene Day 2022 – 5 May 

Unite for safety: clean your hands! The World Health Organisation (WHO) are 
running a ‘SAVE LIVES: Clean Your Hands’ campaign - a global movement to 
improve hand hygiene 
 
Healthcare facilities throughout the world are invited to take part in a global initiative, 
to continue to raise hand hygiene awareness, to move action to the point of care, 
and to reduce the spread of infections. 
 
Find out more and sign up to join the campaign.  
 

OTHER NEWS 

Join the big conversation focussing on your wellbeing 

Right now, people working in health and social care are stretched and having to 
navigate significant challenges; they may be feeling tired and frustrated and they 
may not be prioritising their own wellbeing. 
 
Be Well Midlands is hosting a ‘Big Conversation’ for everyone working in health and 
social care in the Midlands to talk about wellbeing by sharing thoughts, ideas and 
experiences in a safe and anonymous environment.  
 
They are collaborating across 11 integrated care systems to identify how people 
working in health and social care are feeling right now, what is impacting most on 
their wellbeing, and what is needed to support their wellbeing. The insights drawn 
will identify opportunities for improvement where it is needed the most across the 
region. 
 
You can take part by registering at Be Well Midlands. It is simple, all you need to do 
is enter your email address, and you will be sent (anonymously) a unique log in. 
 
Everyone in health and care across the Midlands can contribute their views and 
experiences - by posting ideas, reading others' ideas as well as voting and 
commenting on other people's ideas. It is anonymous, so your name will not be 
attached to anything you share. It is entirely up to you how much time you spend on 
the platform. You can visit once or come back again and again - the platform is 
available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week until 5pm on Friday 13 May. It is accessible 
from wherever you may be, on any computer, tablet or smartphone. 
 
Please encourage your colleagues to participate too, as this is your chance to be 
heard and make improvements. You need to be well, to care well and you can have 
a real impact by taking part. 

Care Home Awards July 2022 

Entries are now open for the July 2022 Care Home Awards, focussing on 
‘improvement leadership’: 
 

• Nominate a care home or carer who goes that extra mile. 

https://www.who.int/campaigns/save-lives-clean-your-hands/sign-up-save-lives-clean-your-hands
https://bewellmidlands.org/welcome


• Awards are held each quarter, as part of our ‘Connecting Together’ webinars. 
There will be an overall winner and highly commended. 

• Nominations will be on a different theme each time. 

• Nominations can be from residents, care home managers and staff, other care 
homes, or anyone who works with the care home sector. 

• Entries can be either a short written form, or you can send in some photos or 
video. All the details and the nomination form are available here.   

 
The deadline for entries is noon on Friday 17 June. The awards will be announced at 
the Connecting Together webinar on Thursday 14 July, 13.00-14.30. 

Skills for care workforce planning and commissioning resource review 

Skills for Care will be evaluating the following resources from May to September 
2022:  
 

• A practical guide for strategic workforce planning, shaping, and commissioning – 
for commissioners 

• Practical approaches to operational workforce planning – for adult social care 
providers or commissioners to use with providers 

• Workforce transformation outcomes measurement framework - for adult social 
care providers and commissioners 

• Social care workforce productivity and quality model - for adult social care 
providers and commissioners 

 
To facilitate this work, they would like to speak to employers or commissioners who 
have used any of these documents.  
 
They will be using a variety of methods to obtain information including individual 
interviews, focus groups for pre-existing groups and a survey option. Interviews can 
be anytime from 4 May onwards until the end of June, and the survey will be open 
from 9 May.   
 
Please contact renny.wodynska@skillsforcare.org.uk if you are interested in taking 
part. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Jon Wilson 
Director of Adults and Communities 

Mike Sandys 
Director of Public Health 

The archive of all previous COVID-19 provider bulletins released since March 2020 

can be found at https://resources.leicestershire.gov.uk/adult-social-care-and-

health/working-with-you-during-coronavirus  

https://emahsn.org.uk/our-work/patient-safety/patient-safety-support-for-care-homes/east-midlands-care-home-awards
https://emahsn.org.uk/our-work/connecting-together-events/event/59-connecting-together-east-midlands-care-homes-webinar-managing-frailty-in-care-homes
mailto:renny.wodynska@skillsforcare.org.uk
https://resources.leicestershire.gov.uk/adult-social-care-and-health/working-with-you-during-coronavirus
https://resources.leicestershire.gov.uk/adult-social-care-and-health/working-with-you-during-coronavirus
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